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. 
Ms. Tancy L. Adams 
1732 Highway 2297 
Panama City, Florida 32404 

Re: Docket No. 981993-WS: Application for name change on Certificate Nos. 5 14-W and 446-S 
in Bay County from Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc. to Fox-Run Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Adams: 

Your application on behalfof Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc., (Sandy Creek) for name change was 
received by the Commission on December 29, 1998, and assigned the above referenced docket 
number and name. Staff has preliminarily reviewed the application for deficiencies as well as for 
items that need clarification or correction. These items are as follows: 

Deficiencies 

Effective Date of Change. Pursuant to Rule 25-30.03 9(2)(d), Florida Administrative Code 
(F.A.C.), the effective date of the name change is to be provided in the application. Please 
provide a statement concerning when you anticipate the name change being effective. 

Verification ofName. Pursuant to Rule 25-30.039(2)(e), (F.A.C.), an entity chartered by the 

issued by the state showing its acceptance of the entity's new name. Please provide the 
State of Florida or any other state is to submit a copy of the certificate or other document 

written documentation for the name of Fox-Run Utilities, Inc. 
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3. Utili@ Ownership. Pursuant to Rule 25-30.039(2)(e), (F.A.C.), an officer of the entity shall 
provide a statement that the ownership and control of the utility and its assets will not change 
under the proposed name. 

Please file an original and five copies of your response to the items listed above with the 
Division of Records and Reporting on or before March 26. 1999. If you have any questions 
regarding the information requested, please contact Ms. Stephanie Clapp (850) 413-6997. 

1 Sincerely, 

" J O ~  D. williams 
Chief, Bureau of Policy Development 

and Industry Structure 
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cc: Division of Water and Wastewater @ll, lowe, Messer, Clapp) 
Division of Legal Services (Crosby) 
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Mr. Gary L. Souders 

7328 Littleton Road 
Panama City, Florida 32404 


